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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Hubbardston Conservation 
Commission will hold a public hearing pursuant to the M.G.L Chapter 131, 
Section 40, the Wetlands Protection Act, for a Request for Determination of 
Applicability submitted to the Conservation Commission by resident 
Joshua Therrien. 
 
Said hearing will be held at the Hubbardston Town offices located at 7 Main 
Street, Hubbardston in the Slade Building on March 5th, 2024 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
The Hubbardston Conservation Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


